
FREE	AND	REDUCED	PRICE	FOOD	SERVICES	
The Parkview School District shall take part, as feasible, in the National School Lunch Program to 
assure that all children in the district receive proper nourishment.  In accordance with the guidelines 
for participation in this program, no child who a teacher believes is improperly nourished shall be 
denied a free lunch, or other food, simply because proper application  has not been received from 
his/her parents or guardian.  
 
Some children may qualify for free meals or for reduced price meals including: 

§ All children in households receiving benefits from Food Share, The Food Distribution 
Program on Indian Reservations (FDPIR) or W-2 cash benefits are eligible for free or 
reduced price meals. 

§ Children in households that receive Medicare benefits may qualify for free or reduced price 
meals. 

§ Foster children that are under the legal responsibility of a foster care agency or court are 
eligible for free meals. 

§ Children who meet the definition of homeless, runaway, or migrant are eligible for free 
meals. 

§ Children may receive free or reduced price meals if their household’s income is within the 
limits on the Federal Income Eligibility Guidelines. 

 
Please contact Terri Terrill, at 608-879-2717 ext. 6146, with questions on free or reduced price 
meals. Families may apply anytime during the school year. 
 
 


